
MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS!

MAKE PLANS 
TO ATTEND!

2020 International Wizard of Oz Club Convention 
is coming to East Aurora, New York!

Join us at the Roycrofters Arts & Crafts community where 
W W Denslow worked before creating his history-making 

illustrations for L Frank Baum’s The Wonderful Wizard of Oz. The 2020 
convention will celebrate the 

Royal Illustrators of Oz—in 
particular Denslow and 

John R. Neill—as well 
as Arts and Crafts of 
Oz. We plan to have a 

grand banquet at the 
Roycroft Inn and hands-on classes 
in printmaking and bookbinding 
on the Roycroft campus. Other 
special events will include a dedication 
and reception for a Denslow stone 
marker on Roycroft’s Appian Way, a rare 
book exhibit, a “haunting” ghost tour, and, 
of course, our annual auction of Oz books 
and collectibles.
	 (Note: many programming 
activities will also take place at the 
Hampton Inn East Aurora.
Send presentation proposals 
to cindyr@booksofoz.com.)

COME JOIN THE FUN!
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